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16 June 2017

Tony Randle
fyi-request-5692-5d44410b@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Tony
Request made under the Official Information Act 1982
In our response letter of 12 June 2017 we advised you that information would soon be publicly

available on the Let’s Get Wellington Moving (LGWM) website. | can now confirm that from this
afternoon you can view this documentation at: http://getwellymoving.co.nz/about/documents/.

Yours sincerely

Official Correspondence Unit
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